Gentet, Matthias

From: .

Sent: 02 March 2016 09:15
To: Planning
Subject: Application Ref:2016/0358/P 76 Fleet Road,NW3 - Mansfield Conservation Area

Advisory Committee

Dear Mr Clark,

For whatever reason, | have been unable to access the link in order to make the appropriate comments re the above
planning application. | have tried several times.

I should be grateful if you would forward the following comments so that they can be considered by the planning
officer. | have already left a message for Mr James Clark.

“We object to the basement light-well on the front elevation. The proposals for the extension at the rear are
excessive in depth and represent unacceptable over development on each of the ground, first, and second floors to
which we object.”

Yours sincerely,

Edward F Cousins



